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--The additional 50 shirts that were ordered for the President’s Leadership 

Workshop sold well. All of the left over shirts were then sold at the JZ 

chapter JAKES/Xtremes event the very next weekend. We are currently 

sold out of all shirts.

--Window stickers that were obtained by Dennis Wade also sold well. We 

do have extra stickers in stock.

--All of the old PANWTF license plates and patches were liquidated. 

Various chapters took them to use them as an incentive to sell more 

ATV/Outreach raffle tickets.

--Reminder now is the time to start thinking about ideas for a promotional 

item to celebrate our (PANWTF) 40th Anniversary which I believe is 2014. I 

am all ears for ideas/suggestions. 


